
 
 
 
 
 

 
The KofC’s meet every 3rd Thursday of the month at 7:00 

p.m. in the Parish Hall.  All knights in good standing 
(current dues paid) are encouraged to attend.  If you would 
like information about the Knights of Columbus and/or are 

interested in joining or are a member elsewhere and 
interested in transferring into our Council, please contact 

our Grand Knight, Hal Huntington at 541-523-2114 or 
Financial Secretary Matt Reidy at 505-290-0237. 

  
Next meeting will be September 19, 2019, 7PM 

 
The Knights of Columbus is sponsoring “The Guadalupe 
Encounter” to be held on Saturday, September 14, 2019 at 
The Grotto in Portland and is free for all to attend. 

 
The World Cried Out. We Answered. 
At the 137th Supreme Convention in Minneapolis, we 
celebrated:  
 
$185.7 million and 76.7 million hour given to charity 
 
$250,000 in humanitarian aid at the U.S. Southern border 
 
Initiatives honoring Native American and First Nation 
communities  
 
Naming Kendrick Castillo, the 18-year-old hero who died 
saving his classmates, a Knight of Columbus 
 
The constant work of our local Knights 
 
We also awarded our program winners and top recruiters at 
convention. Check out their stories in this month’s 
Knightline for exclusive insights on helping Knights 
answer the call. 

 

We Still need a few more volunteers.  

Classes start September 22nd and will be 

held immediately following the Sunday 

9:30am Mass. If you are interested in 

helping, please contact Ann at the parish 

office (541-523-4521) 

 

Come join in on Wednesday, August 28th 

from3-9pm for the 1st Annual Summer Fun 

Day at the Powell Butte Retreat Center. 

There will be games, food, fun, and then all 

will gather for Mass. If you are interested 

August Duties 

Albs: Marianne Klingler 

Fonts:  Heidi Wlodarczyk 

   

Thank you everyone for the prayers, support and financial 

assistance that we have received. Our parish family is so 

wonderful and thoughtful. Shane is in treatment and is 

improving daily. We so appreciate all of you.  

Troy and Lori Stewart 

(If you still would like to make donations, you can make 

checks out to Troy or Lori Stewart and drop in the offertory 

if you wish.) 

We  will be starting in September, taking communion to our 

church families who are not able to join us in church. If you 

would be willing to take communion to a family once a month, 

please contact Dawn or Ann and sign up. 

The Finance Council will be giving a report on the financial 

status of our parish on September 7 & 8, 2019. Please try to 

attend Mass on one of these days to find out how we are doing. 

We are in need of servers, readers, extra-ordinary 

ministers, announcers and ushers. If you can fill in 

on any of these, please contact Dawn. 

PARISH COUNCIL MEETING WILL BE HELD THIS 

TUESDAY, AUGUST 27, 2019 AT 5:30 P.M. IN THE 

RECTORY. 

Kelly Ann, a parishioner moving up from Arizona, is looking 

for a furnished room to rent until her house sells and she is 

able to purchase a new one or find temporary housing. 

Please call her at (909) 472-7745 if you have anything 

available and can help. 

Thank you Hedy Andrews for being our Cantor this 

weekend! 


